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December 12, 2022 
 
Mr. Kyle Harms 
Office of the Treasurer 
LOCAL 
 
 
Dear Mr. Harms:  
 

The Executive Council, in a meeting held on today’s date, approved the Department of Public Safety’s request 
for an emergency allocation and reimbursement to the Department of Administrative Services in the amount of 
$6,618.24. On June 19, 2022, State Patrol Vehicle #236 was damaged by a deer. Request was to cover repair 
costs. 

This represents full and final payment and this allocation will be closed.   

 
 
EXECUTIVE COUNCIL OF IOWA 

 
Victoria Newton 
Executive Secretary 
 
 
cc:  Lieutenant Bryan Guill, Iowa State Patrol, Department of Public Safety  
 DAS Fleet Services  
 Linda Leto, Department of Management  
 
 

 

 

 


